PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING
Tuesday, April 26, 2022

Public Hearing to review a new proposed Marijuana by-law to be voted on at a 
Special Town Meeting.
The Chesterfield Planning Board will hold a highbrid public hearing at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, April 26, 2022.
It will be in person at the Town Office, and via Zoom for public review of new proposed Marijuana by-law.
Copies of proposed by-law can be found on the town website and at the Town Clerk’s office.
The link for the meeting on April 26th at 7 pm
PUBLIC ACCESS via this Zoom link:
https://zoom.us/j/4132961000?pwd=Y2ZBMTdtcU1FbjdaWnVsTFpqSW9FZz09
Or call (929) 205-6099 to participate by phone with Meeting code 413-296-1000 and passcode 123456


